
RALLY! 
As you know, our brothers and sisters in Wisconsin are 
under attack.  We are all aware of the ramifications, in 

Wisconsin and across this country, if our opponents are 
successful in ending the right to collectively bargain. 

 
While the Wisconsin AFL-CIO and its affiliates have done a 

great job thus far in fighting back, they will need our support 
as the situation drags on into the foreseeable future. 

Place: Rochester City Hall 
 

Date: Wednesday, March 2, 2011 
 

Time: 4:30pm 
Please contact Erin or Aron at 585-263-2650 if you have any questions or need 

directions 

 


